
Planning a Vibrant Downtown for All

The regularly scheduled meeting of the
Downtown Community Planning Council for June 19th, 2024,

has been adjourned in observance of Juneteenth.
Juneteenth commemorates the emancipation of enslaved African Americans in the
United States, marking the day when news of freedom reached enslaved people in

Texas on June 19th, 1865.

Please note the following public announcements:

1. The Downtown Community Planning Council is seeking community members to
represent Downtown on the Airport Authority’s Airport Noise Advisory Committee
(ANAC). Meetings are held four times a year on the third Wednesday of
predetermined months, which are decided at the beginning of the new calendar
year. Meetings are scheduled from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Airport’s
administrative building. The next meeting will be on September 18th.
Representatives are appointed for two-year terms by the Downtown Community
Planning Council and are expected to provide updates to the Council following
each meeting of the ANAC.

2. A new vacancy for an At-Large Community Organization representative on the
Downtown Community Planning Council has become available. Community
organizations, such as 501(c)(3) non-profits, are eligible for this seat.

To inquire about any of these announcements, please contact:
chair@downtownplanningsd.org
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